
Influenza Vaccination Information for 

Students 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As the influenza season approaches, we want to remind you of the importance of protecting our 

students from the flu. The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommends that 

everyone aged 6 months and older receive an annual influenza vaccine. 

Vaccination can reduce the risk of influenza illness, hospitalizations, and even death. By 

vaccinating your child, you not only protect their health but also contribute to the wider safety of 

our school community. 

Vaccination Schedule 

The flu vaccine is available at local clinics and pharmacies. We encourage you to schedule an 

appointment for your child as soon as possible. 

Additional Information 

If you have any questions about the flu vaccine, please consult your healthcare provider or visit 

the CDC website at www.cdc.gov/flu. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school community healthy! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 

https://www.cdc.gov/flu

